LINDEN PUBLIC SCHOOLS

Office of the Director of Mathematics

Richard Molinaro Director of Mathematics (908) 486-2800 Ext. 8042



Administration Building

2 E. Gibbons Street, Linden, NJ 07036 PHONE (908) 486-2800 FAX (908) 486-6331

SUMMER MATH LEARNING PACKET FOR STUDENTS ENTERING GRADE 4

June 2023

Dear Linden Families,

In an effort to maintain the learning growth from this past school year, it is encouraged that your child completes the **optional** Summer Math Learning Packet.

Research shows that intentional practice of math skills will help students reach mastery of required material and increase their ability to use facts and operations easily and accurately (fluency). There may also be skill areas or knowledge that students need to strengthen (reinforce) or build upon further through enrichment opportunities. Time spent working on mastery, reinforcement, and enrichment will greatly benefit all students.

Although the Summer Math Learning Packet is designed to be completed over two months, students can determine their own pacing. The packet and answer key are available on the district website so students have an opportunity to check for accuracy and assess their progress before returning to school.

Thank you for your support in helping our students be better prepared for an exciting and rewarding 2023-2024 school year.

If you have any questions regarding the summer math learning packet, please do not hesitate to contact me at rmolinaro@lindenps.org.

Wishing you an enjoyable summer!

Sincerely,

Richard S. Molinaro Director of Mathematics